
From: James Means
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose HB 4109 and Support the Compromise Amendments
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 8:00:14 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Please vote no on HB 4109.  Don’t take away tools producers need to meet other states phytosanitary requirements. 
Chlorpyrifos can be a important tool in eliminating Black Vine weevil in Nursery stock.

Please support an approach similar to Washington state to both protect farm workers and maintain Chlorpyrifos as
an important tool for farmers.

Thanks
Jim

Sincerely,

James Means
33668 Johnsons Landing Rd
Scappoose, OR 97056
jmeans@meansnursery.com
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